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Comments: In reviewing the comments | submitted yesterday | realized | omitted the final paragraph.

Beyond the recreational concerns | have already outlined, the most significant reason not to allow off-road use of
the Butler Creek/Lavelle drainages is fire. This area is in the urban/wildlands interface and holds the potential not
only to destroy any number of homes in the lower Butler Creek neighborhoods, but could be catastrophic for the

infrastructure of both Snowbowl and the vital communication towers on Point Six. For this reason alone the area

should not be opened to off -road recreation.



